Date_________________

Re:  LWCF Reauthorization and impact on our state grants

Dear ( Congressional Members(s) and Address here
It was 50 years ago that Congress passed the Land and Water Conservation Fund Act, with bipartisan support that provided urban and rural outdoor recreation opportunities for all Americans.  The LWCF needs to be reauthorized by September 2015.  We are asking for your support to reauthorize the Act and restoring fairness and equity for the state and local communities in the distribution of the fund. 

LWCF revenue is derived from offshore oil and gas royalty receipts. Since 1965, [ Personalize it here.. I have used Lawrence KS and some typical park projects to show how it might be done Lawrence has been eligible and participated in receiving grants from the State Assistance Program of LWCF.  Our community has benefitted greatly from this program.  The Kaw River trail system, Sunshine Park and the Community pool are only three examples of how this program has helped Lawrence improve it's park system, provide safe and accessible activity areas for our citizens and improve the quality of life in our community.  ... It would be great to have projects in the Members hometown and/or district to in this paragraph...] 

When Congress passed the LWCF Act, its primary purpose was to provide close to home outdoor recreation locations, by guaranteeing that sixty percent ( 60% ) of the Act's funds were to be dedicated to be distributed on a matching basis, to states and territories with forty percent ( 40% ) to go to federal land acquisition.  An amendment to the Act eliminated this commitment to the state's, while leaving the requirement that a minimum of 40% be used for federal purposes.  Since that date state grant appropriations have been subject to intense pressure from federal advocates and now averaged only 12.5 percent in recent years. 
[  More personalization here:  While tremendous strides have been made in meeting local outdoor recreation needs due to the support from the LWCF in Lawrence,  there still remains a significant need for LWCF support in our community and in the state.  We are trying to address infrastructure upgrades, meeting new health and safety requirements and addressing changing population trends which result in significant unmet outdoor needs. ] Parks created through this visionary law will provide areas that will forever be available to address the needs of our youth, adults, seniors citizens and the physically and mentally challenged. 

I am requesting your support to renew the Act with a restored commitment to an equitable share for state grants.  Your commitment is critical to carry forward the visionary legacy of the Land and Water Conservation Fund. 

Sincerely,

cc:  Sally Jewell, Secretary of the Interior

Rep. Rob Bishop UT

Sen. Lisa Murkowski

